1775 MASSACHUS MABANECH FOMRENEASE 2002/05/0129 CAA/RDP 79:00498A00070040005:8(202) 797-6000

Advanced Study Program

May 4, 1976 76 3413

The Honorable George Bush Director Central Intelligence Agency Washington, D. C. 20505

Dear Mr. Bush:

We are grateful indeed for the past year's opportunity to have had the CIA represented, along with other major federal agencies, in our series of Conferences for Business Executives on Federal Government Operations, as well as in the annual seminar program for business school faculty fellows conducted in cooperation with the American Association of Collegiate Schools of Business. The contribution of your senior officials to these educational programs has been most constructive and valuable.

We would like to request your continued cooperation in our 1976-77 program of public policy education for leaders in private life. Specifically, we hope it will be possible to arrange another series of informal luncheon sessions with your representatives for new participating groups on the following eleven dates:

September 15, 1976 (Wednesday, Faculty Fellows)
September 24, 1976 (Friday, Business Executives)
December 10, 1976 (Friday, Business Executives)
February 4, 1977 (Friday, Business Executives)
February 18, 1977 (Friday, Business Executives)
March 11, 1977 (Friday, Business Executives)
April 1, 1977 (Friday, Business Executives)
April 22, 1977 (Friday, Business Executives)
May 20, 1977 (Friday, Business Executives)
June 10, 1977 (Friday, Business Executives)
July 1, 1977 (Friday, Business Executives)

As in the past, of course, we would assume the meal costs involved. Your agency's continued interest and cooperation in our educational effort would be deeply appreciated.

Sincerely,

Peter Malof

Senior Staff Member and

in Malo,

Coordinator of Business Programs

Approved For Release 2002/05/01 : CIA-RDP79-00498A000700100005-8

ER-76-7865-4 20 May 1976

Mr. Peter Malof Senior Staff Member and Coordinator of Business Programs Advanced Study Program
The Brookings Institution 1775 Massachusetts Avenue. N.W. Washington, DC 20036

Dear Mr. Malof:

We at CIA will be delighted to continue the cooperation with the Advanced Study Program of The Brookings Institution that you discuss in your letter of 4 May 1976 and are gratified that you have been satisfied with past programs. For our part, the opportunity to meet with members of the Conferences for Business Executives on Federal Government Operations and the annual seminar for business school faculty fellows has been beneficial in providing our senior officials with useful insights into the concerns of leading citizens about the intelligence process.

The dates you suggest are fine with us. We propose to continue the informal luncheon sessions followed by an unclassified but off-the-record briefing by senior officers of the Agency. It is kind of you to assume the meal costs.

STATINTL

We wish you well in the whole of your endeavors and look forward to our participation in these programs. Special Programs Officer of the Office of Training, will be in touch with you about the details of the arrangements.

Sincerely.

151 George Bush George Bush Director

Approved For Release 2002/05/01 : CIA-RDP79-00498A000700100005-8

SUBJECT: Brookings Institution Briefings 1976-77

STATINTL

ORIGINATOR: Director of Training